
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

BY EMAIL 
 
 
April 16, 2013 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Smart Metering Entity Charge (EB-2012-0100)  
 
The Independent Electricity System Operator (“IESO”), as the Smart Meter Entity (SME) 
respectfully requests that it be granted a one week extension to file its reply 
submissions to the Board Staff submissions on the draft Accounting Order, filed by the 
SME on April 8, 2013.  The SME witness and counsel are unavailable in the period 
leading up to the scheduled due date of April 22, 2013.  The IESO therefore requests 
that it be permitted to file its reply submissions on April 29, 2013. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Paula Lukan 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
Regulatory Affairs 
Independent Electricity System Operator 
 
 
cc.   Michael Bell, OEB 
  
  

 


